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Dallas Independent School District

August 14, 2004
To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for the Imagine the Impossible
Dance Workshop. This group worked with the students of Cochran Elementary during
the 2003-2004 school year. We were very impressed at how the teacher took young
ladies with no dance experience and turned them in to little ballerinas. The girls were
very excited about the class and took it very seriously.

We are very eager to have this group back on our campus this year. It is one of the most
sought after classes that we offer. We consider it a privilege to work with this
organization.

Sincerely,

Courtney Thomas
Principal

Nancy J. Cochran Elementary
6000 Keeneland Pkwy.  Dallas, Texas 75211 « Telephone (972) 794-4600
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